
 
In Memoriam 

 
Mr Gordon Young 

 

It is with sadness that we must inform the membership of the passing 
of Gordon Young on 10th October 2018. 

Gordon had been a golfing member of the club for 24 years joining in 
April 1991 before being unable to continue due to health reasons in 
April 2015.    

The Board on behalf of the membership send their condolences to the 
family. 

The funeral will be held at Cheltenham Crematorium (South Chapel), 
Bounders Lane, Prestbury, Cheltenham, GL52 5LT, at 12 noon 
Wednesday, 31st October 2018. 

Family flowers only and the family have also requested no black formal 
attire to be worn. 

Chris Cooper 
Manager 
 

19th October 2018  


